
   

Christ the King International Food Festival | Saturday October 4, 2025 

 

FOOD VENDOR INFORMATION 

 

Welcome to the 1st Annual Christ the King International Food Festival. We are looking forward to an exciting 
event! 

We are interested in all types of food, sweet and savory, and vegan alike.  
 
Please read below for the rules and guidelines. If you wish to proceed after agreeing to the rules and 
guidelines, please complete the application in full and return it to the Church oƯice by Friday August 22, 
2025. The planning committee will review all the applications received and will call you to let you know if 
your application is approved. Please be advised that we have a limited number of booths and not every 
application will be selected.  
 

 On your application, please include your menu so that we can choose the vendors that we think 
can most complement each other. 

 If you are serving a food item not consistent with your application menu, and conflicting with 
another food vendor you will be asked to remove it from your menu. 

 The deadline for application submission is Friday August 22, 2025, and we will let you know by 
September 1, 2025, if you were selected. 

 All spaces are ten feet deep and ten feet wide.  
 If selected, you will be invited to the next planning meeting to discuss your food menu. 
 Every food vendor must complete the ServSafe Certification and provide a copy of the certificate to 

the oƯice by September 15, 2025. https://www.servsafe.com/ServSafe-Food-Handler/Get-
Certified  If the certificate is not obtained by the deadline, you cannot serve food at the event.  

 All proceeds will go to Christ the King Church.  
 You may be reimbursed after the event for your out-of-pocket cost if you submit your receipts. 
 Tickets will be sold at the main ticket booth, and you will set the price of your food item. 
 No electricity or running water will be supplied. Generators are not allowed. Propane and sterno 

warmers are allowed.  


